
4

RECEIVED OCD
2011 AUG 30 P

August 30, 2017

Florene Davidson, Hearing Clerk 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505

Re: OWL SWD, LLC

To Whom This May Concern:

In speaking with OWL SWD, LLC (OWL), Special Energy Corporation was advised that 
Case No. 15723 relates to the Application of a new injection well to replace the existing 
Maralo Sholes B No. 2 well.

SEC does not object to this Application, as long as OWL does not operate both the 
Maralo Sholes B No. 2 and the new well (Bobcat SWD No. 1) at the same time.

Please feel free to contact me at the number below with any questions.

Vice President

Special Energy Corporation I PO Drawer 369 I Stillwater Ok, 74076 I 405.377.1177
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